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InvestorIntel’s Tracy Weslosky spoke with Andriyko Herchak, CEO
of FinCanna Capital Corp. (CSE: CALI | OTCQB: FNNZF), about
FinCanna’s  cannabis  royalty  portfolio  and  its  competitive
advantages  in  the  cannabis  industry.  “We  are  the  only  pure
royalty company in the cannabis sector,” he said. “We don’t need
much revenue to be profitable.”

Andriyko  went  on  to  say  that  while  other  companies  in  the
capital-intensive cannabis sector “are losing money quarter to
quarter,  we  are  opposite.  We  have  low  capital  cost,  low
operating cost and we are designed to be profitable.” He added,
“The companies we invest in are synergistic. They are working
together to expand their customer base and market together.” By
investing in FinCanna, he said, “you are investing in different
companies that don’t compete against each other but actually
work with each other to maximize revenue. FinCanna is like an
index that works together.”

Andriyko also provided an update on QVI, FinCanna’s largest
investment that just started operations and is scaling up. He
said, “They are located in Sonoma county California. They are
offering a co-manufacturing edibles facility in large scale.
They can produce essentially any type of edible under one roof.
Demand is off the charts for them right now.”

To watch the complete interview, click here

https://investornews.com/food-health-wellness/fincanna-capitals-ceo-pure-royalty-company-cannabis-industry/
https://investornews.com/food-health-wellness/fincanna-capitals-ceo-pure-royalty-company-cannabis-industry/
https://investornews.com/food-health-wellness/fincanna-capitals-ceo-pure-royalty-company-cannabis-industry/
https://investornews.com/food-health-wellness/fincanna-capitals-ceo-pure-royalty-company-cannabis-industry/
https://www.fincannacapital.com/
https://youtu.be/-uS_JNRbGrw


Disclaimer: FinCanna Capital Corp. is an advertorial member of
InvestorIntel Corp.

How to Lose Money in Cannabis.
written by InvestorNews | August 21, 2020
“Some of the massive cannabis stocks will die and disappear. The
global market simply is not large enough to justify the combined
market caps of these stocks. Why? It’s a risk-return scenario
and a lot of cannabis investors happily sit back chewing on a
bag a Doritos instead of looking at the risks underlying the
market and police involvement in Canada is a massive risk.”
States Peter Clausi in an interview with InvestorIntel Corp. CEO
Tracy Weslosky.

Tracy Weslosky: Today I have the pleasure of speaking with Peter
Clausi about Canada’s legalization of marijuana. How are you
today Peter?

Peter Clausi: Overall I am very pretty good but I am still
confused about the process.

Tracy Weslosky: Are you confused about the legalization process
or what exactly are we talking about here?

Peter Clausi: I have been calling for decriminalization for
years. You knew it was coming. No reason why it shouldn’t have
come but the Liberals have a done a terrible job in managing
this process and as a result municipalities are unprepared,
provinces are unprepared and most importantly police departments
are unprepared. There is going to be a terrible social cost to
the Liberals mishandling of this process.

https://investornews.com/food-health-wellness/peter-clausi/


Tracy Weslosky: I am going to ask you to dumb that down for some
of us that are involved more specifically in investing in the
cannabis sector. How is this going to impact cannabis stocks?

Peter Clausi: You remember WorldCom? Too big to fail? It failed.
How about Global Crossing? Too big to fail? It failed. Enron,
the list goes on and on. Some of the massive cannabis stocks
will die and disappear. The global market simply is not large
enough to justify the combined market caps of these stocks. Why?
It’s a risk-return scenario and a lot of cannabis investors
happily sit back chewing on a bag a Doritos instead of looking
at the risks underlying the market and police involvement in
Canada is a massive risk…to access the complete interview, click
here
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“It is based on the fact that we grow it more quickly and we are
getting a higher bud grade. When you take those two things
together we are getting 45%. To add to that the THC levels have
increased as well. We did not include that in that 45%. In our
second set of results we actually increased it to 60% and we did
include the fact that we had increased the THC levels for total
bud value.” States John Archibald, CEO and Director of CO2 GRO
Inc. (TSXV: GROW), in an interview with InvestorIntel Corp. CEO
Tracy Weslosky.
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Tracy Weslosky: John, so happy you could join us because I
thought this headline was substantial, CO2 GRO Revolutionizing
Cannabis with a 45% Bud Value Increase. Okay, is it just me or
is that not phenomenal? 

John Archibald: That is very, very, very good. It is based on
the fact that we grow it more quickly and we are getting a
higher bud grade. When you take those two things together we are
getting 45%. To add to that the THC levels have increased as
well. We did not include that in that 45%. In our second set of
results we actually increased it to 60% and we did include the
fact that we had increased the THC levels for total bud value.

Tracy Weslosky: For everybody out there in InvestorIntel that is
interested in the cannabis market and they are looking for ways
to  get  involved,  but  maybe  not  quite  directly  due  to  the
challenges with legalization, and there is a lot of confusion in
this market. CO2 GRO, if I dumb this down a little bit, is
actually a technology that can be utilized in any agribusiness
opportunity. Is that correct? 

John Archibald: Certainly. Basically it is the foliar spray of
water that is saturated with CO2. What happens is that the CO2
goes onto the leaf and the leaf cuticle is a semi permeable
membrane and the CO2 will go into the leaf and it causes it to
grow more quickly. In essence that is what happens. It is a
very, very simple process that can be integrated into almost
everybody’s irrigation systems. 

Tracy Weslosky: Of course, in the cannabis market we have a race
with  all  these  companies  trying  to  attract  everybody’s
investment dollars. They must be lined up at your door because
if I understand correctly, is this correct, instead of maybe
having 4 crops a year they can have 5? It is that significant.
Is that what we are talking about?
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John Archibald: They could have an extra crop per year, yes. We
are certainly talking to a lot of big LPs right now about doing
trials with them. 

Tracy Weslosky: What about your patent? I think we discussed
this last time. Can you give me an update on this process? 

John Archibald: Certainly. We had filed a provisional patent. We
had filed the provisional patent and then done all the research
work to back up our claims. We have done all that work in the
past 12 months. Now the patents have been totally submitted and
are pending. They have gone from a provisional status to a
patent pending status. 

Tracy Weslosky: CO2 GRO, which is GROW on the TSX Venture, last
month you were up like 45%. What should we as shareholders
anticipate this next month because this news has just come out
in the last week? 

John Archibald: I think we are going to see the share price keep
going up. As we start doing some real work with the LPs I think
you will see that the share price surge ahead again…to access
the complete interview, click here

Disclaimer:  CO2  GRO  Inc.  is  an  advertorial  member  of
InvestorIntel  Corp.
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